
The Weekly Writer

We've extended the deadline. You still have time to let us know you're interested.

THINGS TO DO...
**All times listed are Indiana EST.**

**The Writing Lab will be closed Nov 25-27. Following the break all appointments will be virtual.**

Graduate Writers' Rooms
Today | 12:30pm - 2:30pm
Gather virtually with fellow graduate students to set goals and make progress on your writing with a Writing Lab tutor to answer questions. Our next and
final writers room of the fall will be on Dec 2. More info on our graduate writing events...

Writing Consultations
Monday-Friday | 9:00am - 9:00pm
**The Writing Lab will be closed Nov 25-27. Following the break, all appointments will be virtual.**
Our tutors are standing by for face-to-face and remote, virtual consultations.You can choose an online (live chat), etutoring (asynchronous email), or a
face-to-face appointment. More information on our consultation options...

English Conversation Groups
Monday-Thursday
** There will be no conversation groups the week of Thanksgiving Break. The last Conversation Group of the fall will be on Dec 3.
If you are a Purdue University student or scholar whose first language is not English, the Writing Lab's conversation groups are a terrific way to improve
your fluency and expand your vocabulary. More info on English Conversation Groups...

Monday: 3:30pm - 4:30pm
Tuesday: 1:30pm - 2:30pm
Wednesday: 11:30am - 12:30pm
Thursday: 10:30am - 11:30am

SIGN UP HERE

SPOTLIGHT ON...

We're Hiring!

If you'e an undergrad interested in working for us, Apply for ENGL 390. This course will prepare you to work as a writing consultant in the Writing
Lab. The course is designed to guide you in tutoring writers through theory and practice. Students will discuss and learn what it means to assist
writers who all have different wants, needs, objectives, pressures, and identities.

Writing Lab Consultants develop communication and leadership skills. Consultants also gain the attention of prospective employers, regardless of
field or discipline.

Please also share this with anyone you know who may be interested. The deadline has been extended, so please feel free to contact us past the
deadline listed on our website.

More details here.

FROM OUR CAMPUS PARTNERS

AAARCC 
Virtual Writing Group for Faculty, Staff, and Grad Students 

Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays, 3:00pm-5:00pm 
Join here.

AAARCC 
Reali-Tea 

Wednesdays, 1:00pm-2:00pm 
Email the AAARCC for the link..

LGBTQ Center
Coming Out in Academia

Nov 18, 11:00-12:00pm
Register Here

Interdisciplinary Social Justice Seminar Series
Anti-Blackness and the Field of Death and Dying

Nov 18, 12:00-1:15pm
Register Here

BCC
Capoeira & Women

Nov 18, 6:00pm

LGBTQ Center
Film Screening: 120 Beats Per Minute

Nov 19, 12:30-2:00pm
SCHL 230

NAECC
Throwback Thursday Chats

Nov 19, 2:00-2:30pm
NAECC Faebook Live

NAECC
Artist Conversation with  Karen Ann Hoffman

Nov 19, 3:00-4:00pm
NAECC Faebook Live

BCC
Religious Traditions & Syncretism

Nov 19, 6:00pm

NAECC
“Riding the Musical Waves:” Conversations on Polynesian Music

Nov 20, 2:00-3:00pm
Zoom Link

BCC
Carnival as a Cultural Tradition

Nov 20, 6:00pm

NAECC
Environmental Justice Film Series: “Y Tambien La Lluvia  (Even The Rain)"

Nov 23, 6:00pm
Register Here

Division of Diversity and Inclusion
Policing in America

Dec 3, 7:00pm
Register Here

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Please share and encourage Purdue staff, faculty, and students to subscribe to this newsletter. 

Instructors, want us to teach your students about the lab? You can request a remote lab tour. 

The Weekly Writer is only intended for Purdue students, faculty, and staff. For all questions or inquiries about the Writing Lab or this newsletter please reply to writing.lab@purdue.edu.

https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/40463047/1534781748/81282838/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=MjMyZTQ1Y2MtOGM4Yy00MzMxLTg4ZGMtY2RjMmM5ZDk4ZDMz&2fc32d01=NTVlMDA1MzAtZGU3NS00MDgyLWExNjAtY2RhNWYxMDkwNzM1&18fc3884=NDA0NjMwNDc&x=59db0f61
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/40463047/1534781748/81282839/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=MjMyZTQ1Y2MtOGM4Yy00MzMxLTg4ZGMtY2RjMmM5ZDk4ZDMz&2fc32d01=NTVlMDA1MzAtZGU3NS00MDgyLWExNjAtY2RhNWYxMDkwNzM1&18fc3884=NDA0NjMwNDc&x=97f75f6c
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/40463047/1534781748/83967713/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=MjMyZTQ1Y2MtOGM4Yy00MzMxLTg4ZGMtY2RjMmM5ZDk4ZDMz&2fc32d01=NTVlMDA1MzAtZGU3NS00MDgyLWExNjAtY2RhNWYxMDkwNzM1&18fc3884=NDA0NjMwNDc&x=3a43980b
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/40463047/1534781748/81282840/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=MjMyZTQ1Y2MtOGM4Yy00MzMxLTg4ZGMtY2RjMmM5ZDk4ZDMz&2fc32d01=NTVlMDA1MzAtZGU3NS00MDgyLWExNjAtY2RhNWYxMDkwNzM1&18fc3884=NDA0NjMwNDc&x=0eb32ee4

